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Monday 14th October 2024

Wild Robot - Longwell Green Cinema trip 23rd October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am excited to inform you that after reading "The Wild Robot" to enhance our English learning, I
would like to take the children from the Comets class to the cinema to watch the film adaptation
next Wednesday the 23rd October. We will be leaving school at 11:30 am and will return by 3:15 pm.
Staff will be driving the children to the cinema.

Your child will need:
● A water bottle
● A packed lunch. If you would like the school to provide your child packed lunch, please

email the office by the 17th October.
● Waterproof coat,
● School uniform - children can wear leggings and trainers.

For this trip, we will be asking for a contribution of £5.10 to cover the cost of the cinema ticket.
Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via ParentPay by 18th October 2024.
We are sorry that we have not given much notice for this trip, we have been waiting on cinema
responses for a long time! If you cannot make any contribution at this time please advise the
office as we may be able to subsidise the trip.

We will confirm by Monday 21st October if the trip is not able to go ahead.As you will be aware
school finances across the country are an issue; therefore, if we do not receive a 95% total fee we
unfortunately will not be able to allow the trip to go ahead.

If we do not reach the 95% target we will ask families, if they wish, to make a donation to ‘top up’
funds. Please do not feel pressure to do this, only do it if you can; we have had many families
ask if they can be given this choice before a trip is canceled.

Yours sincerely,
Miss Dodington
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